
DATE: September 8, 2021 
FROM: COVID-19 Resource Center 

BUILDING NOTIFICATION 
An individual has a confirmed positive case of COVID-19 infection on 

September 7, 2021, within Batchelor Hall
The individual has not been on-site since  September 2, 2021 (6-days) 

UC Riverside (UCR) is committed to keeping the community up-to-date on any potential health risks. In 
accordance with California Assembly Bill 685 and guidance from the Department of Public Health (CDPH), 
California’s Division of Occupational Safety and Health (Cal/OSHA), and the Riverside County Dept. 
Of Public Health, we have required:   

The COVID-19 positive individual is to refrain from coming to campus for at least ten days from the 
date of their last positive test result. 

Individuals with close contact have been identified and notified by the UCR Case Investigation Team. 

If you have not been contacted, likely, you have not been deemed a close contact by the UCR Case 
Investigation Team. If you still believe you were exposed or in close contact with a person with COVID-19, 
you can contact the COVID-19 Resource Center at (844) 827-6827 for further assessment. 

The exposure notification process is timely, respectful, and private; the name of the employee or student 
who tested positive will not be disclosed to department supervisors, campus leadership, or others not 
included as part of the UCR Case Investigation Team. 

All building occupants and visitors should continue to monitor their health during the next 14 days, and if 
you are a UCR employee, submit the required UCR Wellness Check before your arrival to 
campus. Adherence to the UCR campus Face Mask policy is required, refer to the campus return website 
for additional guidance protocols. 

If you experience symptoms of COVID-19, UCR Employee COVID-19 Resource Center at (844) 827-
6827, or contact your medical care provider. 

Symptoms may include flu-like conditions such as sore throat, dry cough, and fever (greater than 
100.4°F). Other, less frequent symptoms may consist of nausea or diarrhea. 

We care about your health. Please continue to practice all Coronavirus safety practices and protocols 
developed by the campus and work site-specific plans designed to enhance COVID-19 safety precautions  

 

In an ongoing effort to keep our distribution lists accurate and updated, if someone needs to be included or removed 
from this notification, or if there are any questions, please email COVID19 Support @ COVID19@medsch.ucr.edu.   
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